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Dear children and families of Year 6, 

 

I know how disappointed you may feel at the moment, and I am so sorry 

for each and every one of you. 

I want to reassure you that we will try to make this next period of online 

learning as fun as we possibly can! Starting with planning together for 

how we will make our final few days together in school as special as 

possible! We are trying to rearrange as much as we can for those last few 

days you will have with us.  

Your teachers and all of the staff, including myself and the Senior 

Leadership Team, are incredibly proud of each and every one of you for 

how resilient and adaptable you have proven yourselves this last year or 

so. These are life skills that you will never lose and which will help you 

succeed in all walks of life and in particular in your new secondary 

schools. 

I hope your spirits have at least been lifted by England making the Euro 

final (fingers crossed it really is coming home!) and that you can busy 

yourself over this short period with whatever makes you feel happy and 

well, keep up exercise and a good routine, and relax. 

I can’t wait to see what you come up with for your return to school and to 

celebrate in style and in person alongside you. In the meantime, I’ll pop 

into some of your zooms and say hi. 

Best wishes and stay safe, 

 

Phil 
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